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Newsletter – February 2011
District Governor: Patricia Collins
Area Director: Heather Hall 

President’s Report – Stelarose Owens

Again it is that time of the month - and hasn't the month flown!
Last month we pitched the Zonta tent at the Big Rig Park for a very successful night of softdrink selling at Australia Day Celebrations. The warm weather certainly helped our sales!
Betty Bates once again hosted a very successful Orientation Morning Tea with 6 prospective Zontians attending. 
Next month on the 7th March is International Women's Day with Jenny Aitken as our guest speaker. The event is pretty much organised. Please spread the word around to get as many ladies there to what will be a very enjoyable & relaxing morning.
The Area 4 Workshop is being held at Toowoomba on the 13th & 14th of March - this is a 'if possible, please attend' event - I attended one last year and found the day to be quite informative and relaxing.
See you all at our February Dinner Meeting.
Yours in Zonta, 
Stela.
Finance & Fundraising - Jenny Loughnan

More a treasurers report than Fin and Fun this month.
 

Thankyou to the ladies who assisted at our Australia Day stall on the 26th.  It was of course hot, but we had enough soft drink and sold all bar 1 can of diet coke and 15 bottles of water, so if they were thirsty we did have more.  A HUGE thanks as usual to our ever reliable gofer Scott Sabine who did a mercy dash for more ice and coke, thanks Scott.  To the ladies who did come for their allotted time and left I hope that was a suitable arrangement, will have to check with you for future reference.
The time has come again to think about renewing memberships, please keep in mind that monies are due before the end of March and will be discussed more at the February meeting. 
We will again be offering Direct Deposit for those wishing to use that facility.
It is also time for the Nomination committee to start seeking people to take new positions on the Board, please give careful consideration when asked.  If you are a little daunted, don't be, just ask the outgoing person for assistance and I am sure it will be given willingly (I know I do). 
I wish Chrissie Hutchinson a wonderful day for her wedding on March 5 and hope for Janice and Paul that all goes according to plan. Having just been there I know the stress and excitement that would be going through the family home right now. 
Jenny
Status Of Women – Heather Mawn

I.W.D. BREAKFAST 
7TH MARCH 2011

 
 
Five of us met on Fri 4th March at Club Hotel to discuss the breakfast.

Have booked Jenny Aitken (46251500) into Explorers for 6th March.

Jenny is going to talk about her experiences in life.(Been married 3 times)

Mags the manager won’t be back until 21st Feb. Will contact her then about menu etc. and ask her to check that their PA system works.

 

Frankie has checked numbers in Pinaroo etc – have ordered 120 dethorned roses for collection 8.30 on the morning. ( No extra charge for dethorning) Cost won’t be known until week before but usually they start at $30 for 10.

Jenny L has emailed me the tags etc.and Vicki B will print them out and we have decided to have a working bee with wine and cheese (Helen R) has offered to supply a cheese platter at my place (1 Allenby Ct) on 1st March about 5.45pm to put holes in each tag and then tie ribbon through them, then order pizza for tea.

 

Kel is in the process of printing the invitation and story for the Western Star. We will need members to distribute flyers around businesses, Govt Depts, Qld Health, etc in about 1 wks time. 

 

I have asked Kel if she would be our MC for the morning and am waiting to hear her reply.

 

Vicki H suggested we could use tickets which were printed last year, because the breakfast was cancelled due to the floods and Marj has offered to change dates on them.

 

Vicki H is looking into the guest speaker’s gift.

 

Bursary – Vicki B has given me the literature from last year’s Bursary which I will advertise in the Western Star. She has offered to write the letters to the relevant applicants.

Marj asked if anything had been done about the Pallative Care Bursary.
Organisation Membership & Classification – Lesley Dillon 

Blessing –Ann Leahy

Objects – Maree Geraghty

Raffle – Christina W/Heather H

Zonta International News
-
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Birthday Girls - no birthdays for Feb/March

Zonta Roma Calendar of Events –

PLEASE LET LESLEE SABINE KNOW BY MONDAY LUNCHTIME IF YOU WILL NOT BE ATTENDING THE MEETING ON TUESDAY.  LESLEE’S CONTACT IS WORK OR HOME PHONE 46226433.  E-MAIL ireed-ssoc@trublue.net.au 

IN THE ABSENCE OF AN APOLOGY, AN INVOICE FOR $20.00 WILL BE SENT TO THE NON-ATTENDING MEMBERS TO COVER THE COST OF THEIR MEAL.

Zonta International


 is a worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working together to advance the status of women.
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